
SIXTEEN LUXURY 4 STAR LODGES SET 
AMIDST ACRES OF PINE WOODLAND AND 
BEAUTIFUL TRANQUIL COUNTRYSIDE.
PET FRIENDLY AND OPEN ALL YEAR FOR 
SHORT STAYS AND SPECIAL BREAKS.
WE CAN EVEN HELP TO ORGANISE A 
SPECIAL OCCASION WITH FLOWERS, 
WINE OR CAKES. 

WRAMBLER
The newsletter for Wreltonians everywhere No. 201 July 2020

Peter Renshaw contacted us to let us know that the final grand total 
from the plant sale on the green on Monday 25th May was £158.03. 
Peter wanted to thank everyone for their contributions. 
All proceeds go to the Village Hall funds. 
Thank you Peter!

Contact/Call James and Sue Bond. South View 745885 or 07890 749145

FREE to a good home! Toro petrol driven 
lawn mower. Used for one season a few years 
ago. Standing idle since then.

FOR SALE reasonable offers accepted:-

Tony Miller on 01751 476931 email: wrambler@wreltonvillage.uk 
For news, events or other items for inclusion in The Wrambler please contact:-

by 23rd of month (for publication following month)

We will be re-opening at 5pm Saturday 4th July.
To comply with goverment guidelines we will now 
operate a table booking service for food and also 
provide a takeaway service.We will also open every day.
Contact no 01751 477753 - Scott and Barbara

Elaine Marshall from The Croft wanted to thank 
everyone who bought tomato, cucumber and courgette 
plants from the Goshen green sale. 
£110 was donated to Ryedale Foodbank. 

Contact/Call James and Sue Bond. 
South View, Wrelton. 
745885 or 07890 749145

Patio table and 2 chair set in yellow, and another set in aqua. Striped cushions.

“Selections” Fruit Press and 
Fruit Crusher. Too many 
apples & pears? Bottle the 
juice; cider or perry.

Log basket 50cms tall, 50 
cms diameter. Never used.

Axe. 90 cms

Also a Parker Multipurpose telescopic ladder with scaffold plates. Suitable 
for decorating. PMTL-4700-B. Never used.



DOWN YOUR WAY - Wrelton as it was!
Mr. Corrigan from Cliff Road posted some old postcards of Wrelton on the 
village Facebook page. This one from 1906 was sent from Wrelton Hall to 
Connecticut, USA. The postmarks show it left Pickering on December 4th and 
arrived at its destination on the 12th December! Some internet research shows the 
recipient was one Charles Sidney Bottomley who was born in Shelf, West Yorkshire 
in 1866. He moved to America in 1886 to work in the textile industry including 
the New England Mills Co. We are not sure who the sender was - the initials could 
be E.T or E.J? Fascinating to think the postcard ended up in Wrelton all these years 
later. What a journey!  

Dear Wreltonians,
As I write this letter, Wayside Holiday Park along with many other holiday parks, 
campsites etc in the area, are waiting for the go-ahead from the Government to 
re-open on the 4th July . This will obviously mean that there will be a large influx of 
people into the area including Wayside HP.
 I know this sudden influx of incomers to our area may worry a number of locals, 
especially in the village but I would like you to know that we are doing everything we 
can at the park, to reduce to the absolute minimum, any chance that the coronavirus 
will “raise its ugly head” in our beautiful part of the world. 
To that end, I will be writing to all my customers in the next few days outlining a set 
of rules and regulations that they must follow if they wish to come to the park. This 
includes the usual distancing and hygiene rules and to help, we will be 
providing sanitiser, gloves and masks as and where necessary on the premises.  In 
addition we have also made a plea to our owners that when they are out and about, 
they must consider the local community and avoid unnecessary trips to the village 
and in fact try and spend most of their time within the environs of the park . To keep 
unnecessary contact down to a minimum, I also propose to keep the park shut to the 
general public until further notice, so if walkers , dog walkers, cyclists etc can avoid 
going through the park it would be much appreciated.  
I do hope that the precautions outlined above have gone some way in allaying fears 
among Wreltonians and hope that as time goes on and the fear of Coronavirus wains, 
we can get back to some sort of normality.
Keep safe.
Mark Goodson
Managing Director
Wayside Holiday Park

Through your generous contributions £703.25 in total has 
been raised for the fundraising appeal as of June 24th.
Eggs and homemade non-surgical face masks available outside 
Belmont front door every day from 2.30pm-ish! 
All donations go to Ryedale Food bank.

Thank you to everyone who donated towards 
the Ryedale Food Bank appeal in exchange for 
our free-range eggs and homemade face masks. 
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